
Dear Donors, 

The drive to endow the scholarship at Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University (ERAU) 
was one of the main goals set by the Board when the Foundation was formed with a 
goal to achieve it in ten years.  With the incredible generosity of so many donors, like 
you, we are going to achieve our goal at the end of the 2022. 

Tailwinds of Hope will contribute more than $50,000 to the ERAU scholarship later 
this year. The scholarship will then become the Endowed Zachary Michael Capra 
Memorial Scholarship. We are so humbled by the generosity of so many that have 
chosen to donate money and time to our Foundation and our mission. We take 
this responsibilityvery serious and we work very hard to make sure every dollar that 
is donated to the foundation is put to good use through the scholarships that support 
young adults working toward their future. 

What does a endowed scholarship mean. An endowed scholarship is a major gift to a 
college or university used to fund scholarships. It often honors a donor's loved one 
or the donor himself. The feature that most distinguished endowed scholarships from 
other types of donations is that the capital in the endowed scholarship gift is 
preserved so that the gift can last indefinitely.  To everyone that supports our 
foundation and our mission THANK YOU SO MUCH. WE ARE SO BLESSED WITH 
YOUR INCREDIBLE GENEROSITY!!!    Since we are able to do this in a short 3 years 
we are discussing ways of adding additional scholarshipsin the community. 

Spring is busy as we begin to take applications for the three high school seniors. We 
will be reviewing applications and conducting student interviews for these 
scholarships. We wish all the high school seniors luck and look forward to 
presenting each of the recipients with a $2500 scholarship. 

We are also deeply involved in the planning of the 4th Annual Captain Caps Golf 
Tournament to be held again at the Greg Mastriona Golf Course at Hyland Hills in 
Westminster, CO.  We are off to a great start and welcome both returning and new 
sponsors.  We have a lot of great fun planned for the day and we are excited to see 
everyone on August 5, 2022. 



WELCOME SPONSORS...WE APPRECIATE YOU!
Our fourth annual Captain Caps Golf Tournament is scheduled for
August 5,2022. We have sponsorships available for your business.
Please see the flier below for information on Sponsorships.  A link to
register for the tournament is also provided.





Register Here

https://captain-caps-golf-tournament.perfectgolfevent.com/
https://captain-caps-golf-tournament.perfectgolfevent.com/


In the year 2022, .
 
We continue to be humbled by your support and joining us in this journey of
continuing Zachary's legacy through your generous donations. 
 
With regards,

John Capra
President                                                                                                                     
                                ~ Let your hope not your hurt shape your future ~

Donate Now

Tailwinds of Hope is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization #     Your donations are tax-
deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law.

Tailwinds of Hope 
P.O. Box 441 Eastlake, CO  80614
Email:  tailwindsofhope@gmail.com
 

https://tailwindsofhope.networkforgood.com/projects/144930-zach-s-flight-officers
https://tailwindsofhope.networkforgood.com/projects/144930-zach-s-flight-officers
https://twitter.com/tailwindsofhope
https://instagram.com/tailwindsofhope
https://www.facebook.com/tailwindsofhope
https://linkedin.com/company/tailwinds-of-hope-zachary-michael-capra-memorial-foundation/?viewAsMember=truewww.linkedin.com/
https://https//www.youtube.com/channel/UCogzuk65JBIPcP0oMfc2wSQwww.youtube.com/
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